
Four  graduate  from  Bristol
County  Sheriff’s  Office’s
Public  Safety  Leadership
Academy training course
Congratulations to Sgt. Christine Fortin, Capt. Robert Perry
and Lt. Shawn Costa for completing the week-long Public Safety
Leadership Academy training course with our partners at the
City of New Bedford Police Department (Official) this week.

They are pictured with instructor Capt. Eric Murray of the
Connecticut State Police. Sgt. Fortin, Capt. Perry and Lt.
Costa are three of the best the BCSO has to offer and we
couldn’t be more proud of them for completing this valuable
training.

Thanks to the NBPD for hosting. Great job team.
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